
Make it Safe!   

Serve it Safe! 
University of California Food Safety Training  

NOW AVAILABLE ONLINE!!! 

Adult 4-H volunteers are invited to participate in the field-testing of an updated 

online version of the food safety curriculum “Make It Safe, Keep It Safe”. The field-

testing will be carried out through a basic web-based delivery. The feedback will help 

inform the version for the final enhanced delivery method. 

For field-testing, the information needed include: email address, name, and county. 

This information is needed as soon as possible, as the pilot testing only runs through 

the end of July! You may forward this information via your county staff (Veronica 

Slaton - vaslaton@ucdavis.edu) or directly to me at: jchin@ucanr.edu. The estimated 

time to complete the training is 45 minutes to 1 hour. The evaluation will provide the 

study team with feedback on improving the training. Participants will be given access 

information to the site (username and password). 

Participation is optional, and participants may choose to withdraw at any stage during 

field testing.  Individual scores will be used for certification by county staff.  

Thank you in advance for your consideration and participation in helping with identi-

fying the best practices for implementing online 

training resources. If you have questions or com-

ments, please feel free to contact me.  

 

Best regards, 

Jane Chin Young 

jchin@ucanr.edu 


